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PROVINCE NAMES 37 ST. CLAIR CATHOLIC STUDENTS  
AS RECIPIENTS OF QUEEN ELIZABETH II SCHOLARSHIPS 
 
Thirty-seven students from St. Clair Catholic’s three high schools have been named 
recipients of the Queen Elizabeth II Scholarship.  The scholarship is a program of the 
Ontario government, which rewards students who graduate from secondary school with 
high marks and plan to continue their studies at a college or university in Ontario.  The 
scholarships both recognize academic achievement and provide financial support. 
 
Each scholarship is worth a maximum of $3,500 per year, for up to four years, as long as 
the student maintains an 80 per cent average in their post secondary studies. 
 
“We are proud of these students and wish to acknowledge their accomplishments as 
recipients of these awards,” says Paul Wubben, Director of Education.  “We also wish 
them much continued success in their post secondary studies.” 
 
The 2010 Queen Elizabeth II Aiming For The Top Scholarship winners are: 
 
Ursuline College Chatham Catholic Secondary School 
 
Matthew Brackett Danielle Brouwer Sara Brown 
Michelle Cariati Megan Desveaux Alan Dorssers 
Sara Estoesta Kyle Gardiner Amber Heathcote 
Cindy Johnston Hannah Lively Benjamin McCabe 
Katelyn Mifflin Elayna Rajsigl Kristy Scaman 
Keanyn Smith Shasta Tunks Jonathan Vo Hong 

 
St. Christopher Catholic Secondary School 
 
Sebastien Bisson Linday Blythe Michael P. Cimetta 
Victoria Devet Valerie Dolar Amy Evers 
Tina Giancarlo Joseph Greenwood Michael A. Harris 

 
St. Patrick’s Catholic High School 
 
Taylor Boudreau Brittany Clark Amy Clement 
Aimmie Houle Dylan Johnston Nicole Morin 
Jaymelyn O’Donnell Mackenzie Scott Katelynn Spanton 
Leroy Wellington   
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“YELLOW BEAR GOES TO CATHOLIC SCHOOL” TO FUND 
KINGDOM ASSIGNMENT PROJECTS ACROSS ONTARIO 
 
In 2008, the St. Clair Catholic District School Board published the children’s 
book Yellow Bear Goes to Catholic School, copies of which have been purchased 
by Catholic school boards throughout Ontario and across Canada.  The Board 
receives a royalty payment of $1 for each copy sold.  To date, 30,000 copies of 
Yellow Bear Goes to Catholic School have been purchased.  After recovering 
costs for art work and related production fees, St. Clair holds a surplus from this 
project of about $13,350. 
 
“We are extremely pleased with the sales of Yellow Bear,” says Paul Wubben, 
Director of Education.  “Now, we want to use some of those funds to promote the 
good work of Catholic education across the province.” 
 
To that end, St. Clair Catholic, along with Maracle Press, which is the printer of 
Yellow Bear Goes to Catholic School, will help fund Kingdom Assignment 
Projects in Catholic school boards across the province.   
 
For the 2010-2011 school year, the Board will provide $2,000 of seed money for 
the Yellow Bear Kingdom Projects, which will be matched by a $2,000 donation 
from Maracle Press.  This will permit the Simcoe Muskoka Catholic District 
School Board and the Halton Catholic District School Board to initiate Yellow 
Bear Kingdom Assignment Projects.  There are two provisions:  1) That $2,000 
be set aside each year of the Kingdom Assignment to fund the next year’s project, 
so that it becomes self-sustaining; and 2) that the original stake of money be 
returned to St. Clair Catholic for redistribution to two more school boards the 
following year.   
 
In year two, the original $4,000, plus an additional $4,000 from the next year’s 
Yellow Bear sales ($2,000 from St. Clair matched by $2,000 from Maracle Press) 
will be distributed to four more boards to initiate Yellow Bear Kingdom 
Assignment Projects.  It is intended that this cycle would continue until each 
Catholic school board in Ontario (English and French) has been given start up 
money for self-sustaining Kingdom Assignment projects across Ontario.  
 
“We look forward to hearing how this seed money from Yellow Bear Goes to 
Catholic School supports charities and people in need across our province,” says 
Mr. Wubben.  
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